Roads, Water and Sewer Report for April 2017 May 9, 2017

We will begin prep work on the tank cleaning and repair project this month. First thing we have to do is dig out the vault at the tank that was buried by the mudslide. We also need to find and purchase silicone sealant and epoxy recommended for domestic tank interiors. When we have secured these materials and have determined the valves in the vault are operational, a schedule will be adopted. Efforts to work on the roads will be later in the summer.

Dennis Jamason